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Our school vision is: LIFE in all its fullness - now and in the future. 

John 10.10 Jesus said, “I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full”. 

 

20th December 2024 

Dear Parents,   

 

Thank you all for your generosity and kindness with all the lovely gifts and cards you have 

given the staff. We are overwhelmed by your thoughtfulness. We would like to wish 

everyone in our school community a wonderful Christmas and a happy new year.  

 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas lunch was delicious on Wednesday and all the children said how yummy it was. 

It was certainly a very festive lunchtime indeed. Thank you to Mrs Barnard for cooking 

the lovely food and to Mrs Broom for all your hard work. Thank you to all the staff for 

your extra help in the dinner hall as well. What a team! 

 

 

Carols in the Community 

The local residents, who came to our Carols in the Community on Tuesday, had a really 

wonderful time. The choir entertained with their amazing singing and the whole school 

sang carols and tunes from our nativity. Thank you to Mrs Bright, who made sausage rolls 

and cakes, as well as providing mince pies and mulled wine and helped run the afternoon. 

Thanks to Mrs Hale for baking cakes and thank you to Mrs Franklin, who also helped run 

the afternoon.  
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We received these lovely emails following the event: 

 

Thank you so much for inviting me to the concert. It was lovely to see the pupils so 

engaged and enthusiastic. 

The school has certainly evolved since I was there about sixty years ago.  

Have a well-earned rest.  

Merry Christmas and a happy New year.  

All good wishes from Heather Brewster. Parish councillor for Faulkbourne. 

 

Hi, good afternoon, may I say a great big thank you for the splendid afternoon provided 

by the children yesterday singing Christmas Carols, creating a lovely atmosphere of 

Peace and Goodwill. 

In the event, the only people who were not thanked were the Children who performed 

and so I send my thanks to them all and wish them a very Happy Christmas. My good 

wishes also go to the staff without whom no such occasion would  

have taken place. Well done to them all. 

Happy Christmas, 

Sincerely Derrick and June Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner Menu 

Here is the school dinner menu, starting in January. Please remember to book your child’s 

school dinners in advance, by Sunday evenings at the latest for the following week. You 

can even book ahead for a whole term!  



 
 

Congratulations to the children who received certificates in Celebration Collective 

Worship this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class One:  

Stanley –  for brilliant progression with his sound knowledge and blending 

 

Class Two:  

Leo -  for great independent thinking and super work on building positive 

relationships 

Ezra-  for your amazing work in our writing lessons! 

 

Class Three: 

Louis - for wonderful focused writing about a robin’s journey 

Jack C -  for super concentration with learning spellings and writing a story 

independently 

 

Class Four: 

Aiden -  for always putting 100% into everything you do. What a great attitude to 

learning! 

Matilda -  for outstanding improvement in reading comprehension 

 

 

Congratulations on your achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Congratulations Tate, for achieving player of the match 

• Congratulations Amalia, for your ACRO stages certificate 

• Congratulations Isabella, for your ACRO stages certificate 

• Congratulations Owen, for winning your tennis tournament 

• Congratulations Martha, for your football achievement 

• Congratulations Annabelle on your swimming achievements 



 

Tribe Points  

Congratulations to Kikuyu Tribe, who were the winners of the team points this week. 

They enjoyed their prize of extra playtime. 

 

Diary dates the week beginning 6th January- 2025: 

 

Monday 6th January:   Epiphany Service 11am at church – all welcome 

      

Tuesday 7th January:   

 

Wednesday 8th January:  

  

Thursday 9th January:  

 

Friday 10th January: Tennis Club 8:00am 

 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas and best wishes for a happy, healthy and prosperous 2025,  

 

 

 

 

Patsy Fitzpatrick 

Head of School 

   


